
Connecticut’s Current Flu Immunization Laws and Regulation 

 

Dear Parents, 

All children attending St. Thomas & St. Timothy School must be in compliance with the current 

immunization laws and regulations. The State of Connecticut Department of Public Health 

requires that children aged 6-59 months who attend a licensed child care program and children 

aged 24-59 months who attend school must receive 1 dose of flu vaccination between August 

1st and December 31
st
 (2 doses separated by at least 28 days required for those receiving flu 

vaccine for the first time) in order to stay in school.  

Therefore, no St. Thomas & St. Timothy School student under 5 will be permitted to come to 

school after the December winter break without proof of flu vaccination. The child may not re-

enter school until the requirement is fulfilled or until the end of the flu season, March 31, 2023. 

 

Please submit your documentation to the nurse by December 22, 2023, our last full day of 

school before the December winter break. Please contact the nurse with any questions or 

concerns.  

 

Terri LeDuc, RN  

St. Thomas & St. Timothy School Nurse 

stanurse@stastmschool.org 

Phone: 860-236-6257 

Fax: 860-236-8865 

 

 


